
Jun 02, 2011

AAU Participates in Health Sciences Open Day

The AAU, represented by the College of Pharmacy, took part in the open day held on May 26th,
2011 and organized by Al Ain Hospital and Abu Dhabi Tawteen Council under the theme of
“Our Vision: Towards a Clinical Future for Emiratis.”

The College of Pharmacy gave the students and their parents a detailed presentation about the
B.Sc. in Pharmacy program and its advantages for securing good job opportunities.

In addition to AU, Fatima College of Health Sciences and the UAE University participated in this
event.
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